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We will be continuing our unit on animals. 
Students will use what they have been 
learning about animal classification as they 
“discover” a new animal. They will be 
classifying the animal, assigning it a 
scientific name, explaining how it does the 
life processes and makes adaptations to 
survive. 
 
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to 
get in touch with me. My email is 
ahennessy@pearlk12.com or you can reach 
me by phone at 601-932-7981. 

Gifted Outcomes 
 

Thinking Skills 
Success Skills 
Affective Skills 
Information Literacy 
Communication Skills 
Creativity 

 

Important Announcements 
Quest students are encouraged to bring 

a snack to class each week and water 
bottles are always welcome in Quest. 

Mask are used during small group 
instruction and group work. 

“Winter forms our character and brings out our best.” 
-Tim Allen 


